March 5, 2012

The Sprecher East Neighborhood Association Board held a vote its Board members to determine if
Sprecher East Neighborhood Assoc. should either support or oppose the proposed Grandview
Commons, Copps Food development.

The Board split with 2/3rds in favor of the development and 1/3 opposed. Given the vote was not
unanimous it was decided that the Sprecher East Board would take no stance the Grandview Commons
development. ‘

Respectfully submitted,
Dave Lytle

Sprecher East Neighborhood Association,
At-Large Board Member




